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Information transparency: published the 
2024 budget forecasts 
Châtillon, February 26, 2025

CVA's Board of Directors, by resolution of February 14, 2025, decided to expand 

and regulate the transparency of information to the public about CVA and its 

Group. While dutifully applying its own procedures for handling inside information, 

which are necessary to comply with legal obligations, the Board considers 

transparency to be a fundamental element of the company's social responsibility 

and sustainability. 

Sharing information represents, in fact, a concrete commitment to the 

sustainability principles followed by the company that flow from an awareness of 

its social impact. For this reason, although it is not expressly provided for by 

current regulations, due to CVA's subjective legal status, it has decided motu 

proprio in this perspective to adopt a special procedure, publishing online, as of 

today, the new section of the group's website www.cvaspa.it “Information 

Transparency.” 

Published within it are the Self-Regulatory Procedure on Information 

Transparency, data on the composition of the bodies of Group companies, 

sustainability initiatives implemented in the last quarter of 2024, and highlights on 

the Group's FY 2024 consolidated economic and industrial forecasts. 
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